
From: <slavik.tabakov@emerald2.co.uk> 
Date: 2016-09-27 12:52 GMT+03:00 
Subject: RE: Association of Medical Physicists from the Republic of Moldova 
To: VIRGINIA TSAPAKI <virginia@otenet.gr>, Alexandru HUSTUC 
<ahustuc@gmail.com> 
Cc: Sally Hawking <sally@ipem.ac.uk> 
 
 
Dear Alexandru Hustuc, 
  
Congratulations for the election of the Association of Medical Physicists from the Republic of Moldova 
as a member of the IOMP. It was good to see the support of the IOMP Council for your candidacy. I am 
sending best wishes to the colleagues from Moldova and personally to you. 
  
With best regards 
Slavik Tabakov 
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